
 

 

 
 

Woodstock Town Meeting  

New Doctors’ Surgery 

 

Minutes of the Town meeting held on St Mary Magdalene Church,  

Park Street, Woodstock on Thursday 21st November 2024 

  

Attendances:  148 attendees   

Taking minutes: Town Clerk (Valentin Lavdakov) 

                                                                                   

1 Introduction 

The Mayor Cllr Ann Grant welcomed the members of the public and introduced the speakers 

who were: Calum Miller – MP, Dr Duncan Becker – MB BS MRCGP, Cllr Andy Graham – 

OCC, Roger File – Blenheim Palace, Merilyn Davis Blenheim Palace, and mmembers of the 

Town Council which were Cllr Ann Grant (Mayor), Cllr Sarah Williams (Deputy Mayor), 

Cllr John Banbury, Cllr Sharone Panes, Cllr Elizabeth Poskitt. Apologies were received from 

Cllr Hugo Ashton WODC 

2. Questions from the floor 

Each of the speakers then stated their position on this topic.  

3. Open Forum 

The Mayor then open the discussion to the floor for questions.  

Questions raised included: 

- The viability of Hensington Road, Old Police Station site 

- S106 funding  

- Alternative sites for the Surgery  

- A timeline for development of the Surgery 

- Emergency provision due to the poor state of the existing Surgery 

- Availability of previous documentation with regard to this subject 

- Continues updates going forward 

4. Decision 

All stakeholders have agreed to meet urgently to insure the things will now progress in timely 

manner.  

5.  Finally  

The Mayor close the meeting and suggested the residents may like to form a pressure group 

and informed the attendance that speakers had agreed to remain behind for individual 

questions.  

6.  Meeting closed at 8.35pm  

 

 

 

 


